

St Michael's Catholic College

Liewellyn Street, Bermondsey, London SE16 4UN Tel: 020 7237 6432 / Fax: 020 7252 2411

www.stmichaelscollege.org.uk

Principal: Ms Felicity Corcoran
Vice Principal: Mr Conor Mahon
Acting Associate Vice Principal: Ms Charlotte Sayed

4th September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

It gives me great pleasure to introduce myself as the new Principal of St Michael's Catholic College. It is a privilege to have been appointed by the school Governors and entrusted with the responsibility of leading this outstanding school. Many of you will already know me; I have worked alongside Mrs Grabowski and many of the Senior Leadership team for nine years. I thoroughly enjoy working at St Michael's and am committed to maintaining the core purpose of academic excellence and success for all students within a Catholic community. I am determined that the college builds on its legacy and continues to flourish, hence our uncompromisingly high expectations for all students in terms of attitudes to learning, effort, behaviour and standards of uniform will be maintained.

Our brilliant staff have the highest aspirations for all students and we look forward to working with you as we strive for continued success for all our young people. By working together we can ensure that students feel valued, develop a love of learning, make excellent progress and leave us with the necessary skills and attitudes to lead successful and fulfilling lives.

I look forward to meeting you over the coming months at the Year 7 welcome Mass at 3:30pm on Friday 8th September and at the curriculum information evenings for each year group which take place on the following dates:

Year 11 - 5pm Thursday 7th September

Year 10 - 4pm Tuesday 12th September

Year 9 - 4pm Thursday 14th September

Year 8 - 4pm Tuesday 19th September

Year 12 - 4pm Thursday 21st September

Year 13 - 5pm Thursday 21st September

Year 7 – 4pm Thursday 12th October

In addition to the mechanisms that we already have for communicating with the college, I will be introducing a half-termly Principal's drop-in for parents and carers at which you can discuss any concerns that you would like me to address. These will be held at 4:30-5:30pm on the following dates; 12th October, 7th December, 18th January, 22nd March, 17th May and 28th June. Please contact my PA Mrs V. Ferguson via email v.ferguson@stmichaelscollege.org.uk or by telephone 020 7237 6432 Ext: 716 if you wish to

v.ferguson@stmichaelscollege.org.uk or by telephone 020 7237 6432 Ext: 716 if you wish to attend.

Thank you very much for taking the time to read this letter and thank you in advance for your support. I am determined to do the very best for St Michael's Catholic College; I believe that there are no limits to a child's potential and I will always put students first when making decisions.

Yours sincerely,

Horroran

Ms F. Corcoran Principal

















